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All the children have been focussing on two key areas within Collective Worship this half term. The first 

is Belonging which we have learned through our stories from our ‘No Outsiders in our School’ collec-

tion of books. The second is Perseverance as a thread through our Fellowship Worship.  

I have been really impressed with the deep thinking which has come out of our worship time. Our chil-

dren are not only actively listening, but they are also applying what they have learned by showing re-

spect, compassion and kindness in all sorts of different ways. A great example of this can be seen in 

our Reader of the Week section below! Please do ask your children about what they have read, 

learned and discovered. 

This week I had the pleasure of visiting St Peter’s School in Harrogate with two other Fellowship teach-

ers as part of a Mathematics Teacher Research Group. It was a fantastic morning exploring multiplica-

tive thinking with colleagues and we have a lot of brilliant ideas to bring back to school. Being part of 

our Trust allows us to collaborate in many ways which are hugely beneficial to our school and I’d like to 

thank the staff at St Peter’s for making us so welcome.  

 
Have a wonderful weekend 
 
 
Mrs Gardiner  

Dates for the Diary 

 
05.02.24  - Hot chocolate sale after school led by Year 6 and FONR (cash only please) 
09.02.24 - Break up for the half term holiday 
19.02.24 - School reopens  
19.02.24-/20.02.24 – Meet the Teacher Appointments—boking forms will be available outside during drop offs on 
Monday and Wednesday next week. 
06.03.24 – Pears Trip to The Hepworth Gallery (more information to follow) 
18.03.24 – KS2 Easter Service St John’s Church starting at 9.30am. Readings led by Busy Bees, singing with all KS2 
19.03.24 – Tigers Space Experience (more information to follow) 



 

 

 

 

Apples:  

 Niamh - Positivity 

 Ion - Positivity 

 

Pears: 

Max M  - Koinonia 

Ottie - Perseverance 

Busy Bees:  

 Edward  - Independence 

 Arthur - Positivity   

 

Tigers: 

Hugo - Perseverance 

Minnie  - Independence

 

Reader of the Week and Golden Writer 

Congratulations to our Reader of the Week, Teddy (Y1), for listening intently to our book in 
Collective Worship and transferring the message of belonging by including a friend in a 
game; adapting it so that he could access it without being asked to do so. We are all so 
very proud of you!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Golden Writer Award this week goes to Oscar (Y2) for developing such independence in his 
writing and making fabulous progress.  
 

The children have enjoyed a trip to the North Rigton Shop to choose their prizes with Mrs 

Gardiner. Well done!  

Gaby– For showing all our values! 



 

Charity Updates: 
 
 
 
 
 

We have loved celebrating Number Day today and it’s been wonderful to see so many children 
Dressing for Digits!  
 
It was a tough competition, but a huge well done to Toby (Y1) and Megan (Y5) who were crowned as 
winners! They received a small prize as a special reward.  
 
All the money raised today will go directly to the NSPCC. Thank you to those who took part and don’t 
forget to look at our Instagram page or our school website for all the photos! 
 
If you would like to donate to our defibrillator crowd funding page, please follow the link below: 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/northrigtondefibrillatorcabinet?utm_term=veQam7QBv  

https://www.instagram.com/north_rigton_primary_school/
https://asnrfellowship.ycst.co.uk/news/latest-news/
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/northrigtondefibrillatorcabinet?utm_term=veQam7QBv

